
From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
To: Akin, Ashley
Cc: Vallejo, Tony; Macurdy, David W; Knight, Marvin; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Chevron USA Inc. - 1RF-11 - Recycle Facility Swap Out
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 3:25:18 PM

December 20, 2017
 
Hello All,
 
What Ashley has indicated below is correct and confirmed.  Adding only that the OCD understands
that no modification of the containments proper will take place, other than perhaps piping relative
to new recycling facility/process.  Please place new facility as close as possible to original design
plans so that we have no siting issues.  If possible, please inform OCD by email of when construction
of new facility may begin, and if possible, a “kick-off” date for rolling over to new system in case we
may have opportunity to attend.    Please understand that new plans from as-built will be uploaded
to OCD system electronic documentation.   We appreciate your efforts and communication.
 
Sincerely,
 
Bradford Billings
EMNRD/OCD
Santa Fe.
 

From: Akin, Ashley [mailto:AshleyAkin@chevron.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 2:48 PM
To: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>
Cc: Vallejo, Tony <JVallejo@chevron.com>; Macurdy, David W <david.macurdy@chevron.com>;
Knight, Marvin <Marvin.Knight@chevron.com>
Subject: Chevron USA Inc. - 1RF-11 - Recycle Facility Swap Out
 
Brad,
Thank you for your time this morning. To summarize our discussion, Chevron USA Inc. will be replacing
the current recycling facility (1RF-11) with a new facility utilizing a different treatment strategy based on
learnings during the approximate eight months of operational experience since initial startup. The new
facility will be sited within 100 feet of the current facility. The new facility will be started up simultaneously
with the shutdown and subsequent decommissioning of the current facility.
 
Please confirm that Chevron USA Inc. does not need to re-register/amend the C-147 for the 1RF-11
recycle facility as a result of the facility replacement. I will ensure the as-built drawings and new GPS
coordinates are provided to you as per your request.
 
Feel free to give me a call if you have any questions or need additional information.
 
Thanks,

Ashley Akin 
Factory HES Support – Performance
6301 Deauville Blvd/N3206
Midland, TX 79706
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